Meadow Brook Students and Parents,

Friday, September 24, 2016

We are very excited to announce the Meadow Brook Children's Choir. Heather Johnson, a wonderful parent at our school, will be running the program along with 4th grade teacher Kaley Davis. For now, the choir will be for 5th and 6th grade students, with the possibility of opening it up to other grades in the future. Choir practice will be held on Tuesdays and Fridays from 8:00-8:40 AM. We will begin on Friday, September 30th. There is a \$10 cost to join the choir for those students that are interested. If you enjoy singing, or would like to improve your vocal abilities, and can commit to attending regularly, please sign up for our choir.

Cut here

PLEASE FILL OUT THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION AND RETURN TO YOUR TEACHER OR OFFICE

Choir Member Expectations: Be on time and attend all practices. Have a good attitude. Do your very best. Have fun!

Student Name:

Student's Teacher:

Can you commit to meeting the choir expectations listed above? Yes No (circle one)

Parent Signature:

Phone Number:

Email:

~~Students can bring a \$10 check or cash to the office to register for choir.